Dear Comrade Prof. (Dr) Harish Gupta,

Sincere congratulations on the occasion of the 40th anniversary of the founding day
of Asian Regional Institute of Juche ldea, from your friends and comrades in Ireland.

We are wishing you new successes in your important solidarity work.

Warmest regards,

The Ireland-Korea Friendship Association



